
Study Overview
During 2024-2025, KDOT will be evaluating the current state of the long-distance bus services provided by public transit 
agencies and private intercity carriers such as Greyhound and Jefferson Lines. This study will assess the state’s need and 
recommend whether new services are needed or if existing services require changes. Your feedback makes a difference.

Scan the code to 
take our survey.
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